
Borough of Tinton Falls Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update (03/16/2020) 

Effective Tuesday, March 17, 2020, Borough of Tinton Falls Municipal Offices will be closed to the 
public until further notice.   This measure is being taken to minimize COVID-19 exposure for 
employees and to ensure continuity of municipal services. All municipal employees will continue to 
report to work and will serve the public by telephone, e-mail, regular mail or fax.   
 
Please visit the Borough’s website at www.tintonfalls.com for forms, payments, and department 
contact information.  All payments and forms can also be dropped off in the designated drop box 
outside the front entrance to the municipal building. 
 
All residents and businesses will need to comply with Governor Murphy’s aggressive social 
distancing measures announced today.  Information on these measures is available by visiting 
(https://nj.gov/governor/news/news/562020/approved/20200316c.shtml). 
 
All residents are encouraged to avoid exposure to COVID-19 by following the guidelines of the NJ 
DOH and the CDC.  For the most up-to-date information and recommendations, please visit the 
NJDOH coronavirus webpage (https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/topics/ncov.shtml) and the CDC 
coronavirus webpage (https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/index.html). 
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